
SCRUTINY COMMITTEE FOR ADULT SOCIAL CARE  
AND COMMUNITY SAFETY  
 
THURSDAY 6 MARCH 2014  at 10.00AM  
 
COMMITTEE ROOM, COUNTY HALL, LEWES 
 
 
MEMBERSHIP: Councillors Peter Pragnell (Chair), John Barnes, Peter Charlton, Charles  
   Clark, Angharad Davies, John Ungar and Trevor Webb (Vice Chair). 

 
A G E N D A 
 
1. Minutes of the meeting held on 7 November 2013 (page 1) 

 
2. Apologies for absence  
 
3. Disclosure by all members present of personal interests in matters on the agenda, the 

nature of any interest and whether the member regards the interest as prejudicial under 
the terms of the Code of Conduct 

 
4. Notification of matters which the Chair considers to be urgent and proposes to take at the 

end of the agenda. Any Members who wish to raise urgent items are asked, wherever 
possible, to notify the Chair before the start of the meeting. In so doing, they must state 
the special circumstances which they consider justify the matter being considered urgent 

 
5.  Reconciling Policy Performance and Resources (RPPR) – report by the Chief Executive 

and Director of Adult Social Care and Health (page 5) 
 
6. The East Sussex social care pathway from assessment to outcome (page 9) – a report 

and presentation by the Director of Adult Social Care and Health which will include: 
 

 An outline of the self-directed support (SDS) pathway and case studies 
 Key statistics 
 Key learning points from complaints data 
 Update on the Self Funder Project  

 
7. Scrutiny committee future work programme – attached at page 41 
 
8.  Forward Plan: The Forward Plan for the period to 30 June 2014 is attached at page 49. 

The Committee is asked to make comments or request further information. 
   
9. Any other non exempt items previously notified under agenda item 4. 
 
 
Philip Baker 
Assistant Chief Executive    
East Sussex County Council 
St Anne’s Crescent, County Hall,  
LEWES, East Sussex, BN7 1UE                    26 February 2014  
 
 
Scrutiny Manager: Paul Dean (01273 481751)   Email: paul.dean@eastsussex.gov.uk   
 

Follow East Sussex Scrutiny on Twitter: @ESCCScrutiny 

mailto:paul.dean@eastsussex.gov.uk

